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Customer

MAERSK Advisory

18 August 2023
Upcoming Financial System Upgrade

Dear customer,

We are writing to inform you about our upcoming financial system upgrade to SAP S/4HANA in November
2023. Our aim is to improve our financial processes and serve you better. However, we understand that this
transition may present some challenges, and we want to ensure that you are aware of the potential impacts.

As we prepare to upgrade our system, we anticipate some temporary disruptions in our financial processes.
These may include delays in processing invoices and payments, as well as changes to the way you access
financial data and reports. We are committed to minimising these disruptions as much as possible, but we
ask for your patience and understanding during this period.

To prepare for this upgrade, we recommend that you review your outstanding invoices and payments to
ensure that they are up to date. Additionally, it may be helpful to set aside extra time for any financial
transactions during the transition period.

As the transition date approaches, we will provide you with more detailed information about the upgrade,
including any additional steps you may need to take. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach
out to your regular contact person. We also would like to encourage you to be proactive in preparing for

the transition.

Thank you for your continued trust in our services, and we look forward to delivering an improved financial
experience for you with SAP S/4HANA.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to improve our financial system to serve you
better.

Sincerely,
A. P. Moller - Maersk
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